
 
 

Together we are Stonger   

UNISON Industrial action 10th February 2023  

 

We are a few weeks into our strike/industrial action, and the support you have shown, and 

continue to show is a credit to your commitment to this cause. 

We are coming into our next day of action with some questions that we hope we can answer. 

We would like to remind everyone, that whilst it can be cold and lonely on these picket lines, 

please remember that if we do nothing, and take no more action, the very best we can expect is 

this dreadful and worsening situation we find ourselves and our fellow NHS colleagues in to 

continue with no end in sight.  

But it is our thoughts and belief that with this current government in place, our terms and 

conditions will be torn apart and very much to the detriment of our health and mental 

wellbeing. 

There is talk of the Tories scrapping many of the EU rules and regulations around working 

conditions, these could result in a reduction of sick pay, an increase in retirement age, a 

reduction in holiday pay, and other things which we feel they will no doubt be planning in the 

background and in their various committees. 

We ask you to keep fighting this fight, it may be a long battle, but it is a battle we believe 

is worth fighting. 

 

Thank you for your continued support, please contact your local UNISON stewards, please 

contact us via email yas.unison@nhs.net or messages us on social media  

mailto:yas.unison@nhs.ne

